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 It was such a wonderful experience for our exchange program from China Medical 
University to learn about agricultural health and safety in the responsible area of Phuet Udom 
Tambon Health Promotion Hospital, Pathum Thani. In this activity, exchange students, together 
with our Faculty of Public Health students, received a warm welcome from the sheriff of 
Lumlukka district at Wat Phuet Udom, learned organic farming by "Mor-Din", visited the Basketry 
Handicraft Promotion Centre, and Phuet Udom Tambon Health Promoting Hospital on 
September 5, 2023, from 08:00 to 16:00 (GMT+7). 

 We would like to express our gratitude to the Lumlukka District Health Office for valuable 
learning experiences. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


